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All Party Parliamentary Group on Stem Cell Transplantation  
 
Inaugural Meeting of 2017 Parliament  
Tuesday 18 July 2017 
12.00pm, Interview Room 1, Portcullis House  
 
 
Minutes  
 
Attendees 
Mark Tami MP 
Colleen Fletcher MP 
Maggie Throup MP 
Carolyn Harris MP 
Sarah Champion MP 
Jim Fitzpatrick MP 
Teresa Pearce MP 
Cassie Staines, Anthony Nolan (secretariat)  
Amelia Chong, Anthony Nolan (secretariat)  
 
The meeting elected the following as Chair and Officers to the Group: 
 
Chair:  
Mark Tami MP  
 
Officers:  
Colleen Fletcher MP  
Maggie Throup MP  
Alison Thewliss MP 
Henry Smith MP  
 
The meeting acknowledged that the Group’s annual Summer Reception 
would take place later that day at 4pm in the Terrace Pavilion and all were 
encouraged to attend.  
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